THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

JULY 23, 2015
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF BUDGET ADMENDMENT FOR WORKING BUDGET
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve budget amendments for the Working Budget
FACTS:

The ending Fund Balance had $1,500,000 available to be budgeted for items that were taken out of the General Fund in May.  The list of items for approval is as follows:
$ 385,000 - Property Insurance will be moved from Capital Outlay to General Fund

$ 651,736 - Budget for Bus purchase will be moved from Capital Outlay to General Fund

$ 200,000 - SBDM PPA will increase from $100 to $115.

$  75,000 - High School Bands will receive $25,000 each.

$  50,000 - Middle School Bands will receive $10,000 each.

$  30,000 - White fleet vehicles

$  97,782 - Salary adjustments

RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE the budget admendment of $1,500,000 for general fund expenses. 
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE the budget admendment of $1,500,000 for general fund expenses.
